
Parent Bulletin- November 7, 2022

Georgetown Elementary School
47 Kent Street, Georgetown PE
C0A 1L0

Sheryll O’Hanley- Principal Phone:     902-652-8970
David Kerwin- Vice Principal Website: http://Georgetown.edu.pe.ca

November 2-  Remembrance Day Assembly
November 3-  No School PD Day
November 4-  No School PD Day
November 11- No School- Stat holiday
November 16-25- Kindergarten Registration
November 21- Julie Pellissier-Lush presentations on
Truth and Reconciliation to all grades
November 23- Report Cards sent home
November 24- Evening Parent Teacher Interviews
November 25- No School -Parent Teacher
Interviews
December 2- Georgetown School Christmas Fair
December 2- Grade 4, 5 & 6 to Magic Show field
trip to Ecole la Belle Cloche in Rollo Bay
December 6- School Christmas Concert @ Kings
Playhouse 6:30 pm

⚽⚽ ⚽ Soccer Update⚽ ⚽ ⚽

Georgetown School and Southern Kings
Consolidated combined Intermediate team
had an amazing  soccer season. They had
multiple ties and wins in the regular season.
They won their quarter final game and went
on to semi final play. The girls team made us
so proud! Ava Zehr, Iris Dionne, Maria
MacKinnon and Laney King -
Congratulations on representing your
school and yourselves in an outstanding
manner!

⚽ ⚽ ⚽ ⚽ ⚽ ⚽ ⚽ ⚽ ⚽ ⚽

GRADE 8 TRAVEL DRAW -
STARTING EARLY !!!

Grade 8 Travel Draw is back and better
than ever. We will be starting the draws one
month early in November and running the

ticket sales into the month of June. Funds
raised from ticket sales will go towards a
Grade 8 trip!
Ticket prices remain the same at $5.00 a
ticket for a monthly $500 prize. Your
friendly Grade 8 students selling tickets this
year are:

Nicole Stevens, Dakota Stevens,  Iris Dionne,
Ava Zehr,  Maria MacKinnon, Laney King,
Lily Ashford &  Kylie Rafuse

November Library PD Day
Programs @
Genevieve Solomon Memorial
Library
PD Day: POPPY CRAFT
Friday, November 4 from 10:00 am - 12:00 pm
Ages: 6-12
Create your own felt poppy to display for
Remembrance Day. All supplies provided

PD Day: TONGUE DEPRESSOR
PUPPETS
Friday, November 25 from 10:00 am - 12:00
pm
Create a tongue depressor puppet and mait
it’s mouth move. All supplies provided

https://georgetown.edu.pe.ca/


Ordering dates and times for the School Lunch
Program are listed above for the month of

November. Mark your calendars to be assured to
get your school lunch orders in. Lots of great menu

options are available- Pasta with meat or tomato
sauce, Baked Chicken Roll ups, Cheeseburger

Pizza, Roast Chicken Dinner, Meatloaf, Sandwiches
and Stir Fry are just some of the items available on

the 2 week rotation.

Remembrance Day November 11
(No School)

Every year on November 11, Canadians pause in a
moment of silence to honour and remember the
men and women who have served, and continue to
serve Canada during times of war, conflict and
peace. We remember the more than 1,500,000
Canadians who have served throughout our nation’s
history and the more than 118,000 who made the
ultimate sacrifice.

X-Country Provincials
We had 2 athletes from Georgetown Elementary School qualify
at the Zone 4 Meet at Southern Kings Consolidated this fall.
Jace Myers came in first in his division for Bantam aged boys
and even won a special prize for being so fast he tagged the
directional ATV that was supporting the students in the race!
Maria MacKinnon had a 5th place finish at the zone meet and
saved some energy for her Provincial X-Country Meet at Mill
River. On Saturday October 25 Maria took home first place
ribbon among all Intermediate aged girls across PEI.
Congratulations Jace and Maria on your amazing race results!!!

✨ 🌹MAGIC SHOW 🐰 ⭐
Grade 4-6 Core French classes are
looking forward to seeing the magical,
interactive, entertaining and funny
show by magician Remi Boudreau on

Friday, December 2nd at l’École la Belle
Cloche in Rollo Bay.

POSITIVE PARENTING from TWO
HOMES

Positive Parenting from Two Homes for Kids is a
school based program for children who are

experiencing changes in their lives as a
result of parental separation, divorce or

parenting from two homes. Mrs. KathyLank
will be offering and co-facilitating this 5

session program.

Program will include education to show how
children are affected by separation/divorce
and how they usually respond (normalizing

feelings); as well as emotional support to
identify and share their feelings with other
students with common experiences, while

learning skills to cope with their feelings and
manage their response.

Please contact Mrs. Lank at the school if you are
interested in learning more or to register

your student.

https://www.princeedwardisland.ca/en/information/ju
stice-and-public-safety/positive-parenting-two-h

omes-kids-program

Crib Club
The Grade 4/5 class has begun playing cribbage

under the tutelage of self-proclaimed cribbage
phenomenon, Mr. Brothers. This fun card game
helps students improve mental math skills while

also having fun and socializing with peers.

Recently, Crib Club has begun taking place after
school as well. While Mr. Brothers, who recently
awarded himself a Doctorate in Cribonomics, is

there to play and mentor new players, many
other staff members have been eager to

participate as well.

If you have a student in Grade 4-8 who is interested
in this after school club, available Tuesday and
Thursday after school until 4:00, please have

them inquire with Mr. Brothers, who is known far
and wide throughout the land for his modesty.

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.princeedwardisland.ca%2Fen%2Finformation%2Fjustice-and-public-safety%2Fpositive-parenting-two-homes-kids-program&data=05%7C01%7Clcjohnston%40edu.pe.ca%7C266f1c305b924854bb7f08da9bcd0b06%7C9872daac4f67480981dd082737f7d78b%7C0%7C0%7C637993602191315728%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FGS3fEp1A9kjqQ%2BBb6JqEnQvsA%2BhQ3UdZACqI2lXnM8%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.princeedwardisland.ca%2Fen%2Finformation%2Fjustice-and-public-safety%2Fpositive-parenting-two-homes-kids-program&data=05%7C01%7Clcjohnston%40edu.pe.ca%7C266f1c305b924854bb7f08da9bcd0b06%7C9872daac4f67480981dd082737f7d78b%7C0%7C0%7C637993602191315728%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FGS3fEp1A9kjqQ%2BBb6JqEnQvsA%2BhQ3UdZACqI2lXnM8%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.princeedwardisland.ca%2Fen%2Finformation%2Fjustice-and-public-safety%2Fpositive-parenting-two-homes-kids-program&data=05%7C01%7Clcjohnston%40edu.pe.ca%7C266f1c305b924854bb7f08da9bcd0b06%7C9872daac4f67480981dd082737f7d78b%7C0%7C0%7C637993602191315728%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FGS3fEp1A9kjqQ%2BBb6JqEnQvsA%2BhQ3UdZACqI2lXnM8%3D&reserved=0


We are pleased to announce that we will be
having a Christmas Concert on December 6
(storm date December 7) at the Kings Playhouse.
The concert will begin at 6:30 p.m. and admission
will be by donation.  Proceeds will go towards
purchasing new musical instruments. Spread the
news, all are welcome!

Fire Drills and Lockdown:

The staff and students have gone
through our fire drills and we are now
going to be practicing Lockdown Drills
in the coming weeks.  We will be doing
three school drills and then we will do
a drill with our Liaison RCMP Officer.
If there was a situation where the
school population had to be evacuated
from the school, the students and
staff would go to the Kings Playhouse
and parents would go to the rink for
further information.  We discussed
the protocol at our Home and School
meeting.  If you have questions or
concerns, please contact Sheryll at
the school 902-652-8970 anytime.

Kindergarten Registration 2023-2024

Parents are asked to register their children for
Kindergarten prior to or during the week of November

16-25, 2022.

● Children must be 5 years old by December 31, 2023,
in order to be eligible for Kindergarten.

● Parents are asked to register their child at their
local elementary school during school hours. If you are
unsure of your school zone, please call the Stratford
Office at (902) 368-6990 or Summerside Office at
(902) 888-8400 or toll-free at 1-800-280-7965.

● A registration form will be completed at the time of
registration.

● Parents are reminded to bring a piece of
Government issued ID verifying proof of child’s age,

such as a birth Certificate, PEI health card or passport.

● Verification of home address must also be provided,
such as a current utility bill.

● Welcome to Kindergarten sessions for incoming
students and their parents will be held at schools in

the spring of 2023.

Parents are asked to register their children for
Kindergarten prior to or during the week of November

Georgetown Elementary School

Christmas Fair

We are so pleased to be having
the beloved Christmas fair
return in 2022. On Friday

December 2nd from 6:30 - 8:30 pm
we will have the fair return as
the schools main fundraiser for

supporting numerous student
activities and one of Georgetown
School’s Christmas Traditions.
In 2022 The Fair will be back

with a few changes.

Some Events Planned for the 2022
Christmas Fair:

★ Cake Walk
★ Canteen + Chili and Rolls

★ Cookie Decorating
★ Chip Chopmer
★ Christmas Bingo
★ Lolly Pop Tree
★ Bake Sale

★ Student Art Gallery
★ And lots more...

$10 pass per child or purchase 3
passes for $25

Pre Purchase admission tickets
for your family or pay at the

door the night of event!




